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AS A FAMILY WE LIVE, LOVE, LEARN AND CELEBRATE WITH JESUS HOLY FAMILY 

 

There will be a newsletter next week, please read this bulletin carefully as there is 
important information and dates for your diary.  

Dates for the Diary 

 

May  
20th – Year 1 & 3 topic celebration 2.45pm 

21st – Year 4 topic celebration 2.45pm 

21st – Year 2 Pizza Express trip 

22nd – Nursery topic celebration 9am 

22nd – Year 2 & 5 topic celebration 2.45pm 

23rd – Year 5 Space planetarium dome workshop 

23rd – Reception topic celebration 2.45pm 

24th – Sports Day EY – 9.15, KS1 10am-11.45am, KS2 1.30pm – 3pm 

24th – Finish for half term 3.15pm 

 

June  
3rd – Back to school  

7th – International Day – Families welcome in the afternoon 

13th – Year 5 taster day JHN  

20th – Subject showcase 2.30pm 

28th – Enrichment morning  

28th – Thanksgiving Mass 2pm All welcome  

 

July 
1st – 3rd Year 6 residential trip 

12th – Year 1 & 2 Seaside trip 

17th – Summer Choir Concert 

17th - 1.30-2.30pm Y6 Production 

18th – 1.30pm Y6 Leavers Mass/Assembly 

19th – School closes at 1.15pm for the Summer holidays 
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Walk to school week 

20th -24th May is walk to school week. We 

encourage all families to walk, ride or 

scoot to school where they can. If you 

live too far away, you could drive to the 

lagoon and walk the rest of the journey. 

Each day the children will be asked by 

their teacher how they travelled to 

school and it will be recorded on a tally 

chart.  

Holy Family to Premier 

League 

We are delighted that two of our former pupils 

are now Premiership players! Domonic Ball and 

Rio Oudnie-Morgan former pupils who started 

their footballing days at Holy Family are both 

now playing for Ipswich Town. Championship 

team Ipswich town recently gained promotion 

to the Premier league following a 2nd place finish 

in the EFL championship 23/24 season. 

Congratulations!  

 

Uniform reminder 

Please do not send your child into 

school wearing trainers, even if 

they are black. Children in 

Reception – Year 6 should only 

wear trainers on their PE day.  

Reception places 2024 

We still have a few reception places available for 

September 2024. Please share this information 

with friends and family and the wider 

community. Visits to the school to can be 

arranged by contacting the school office on 

01707 375518. 
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Cannon Norbert’s 60th 

Birthday 

Cannon Norbert will be turning 60 on Sunday 

19th May. He would love you to join in with his 

celebrations! Mass will be celebrated on 

Sunday 19th May at 11.30am at Our Lady’s 

church followed by an afternoon of karaoke, 

dancing and food from around the world. It 

would be lovely to see some of our pupils 

there in their school uniform. 

              

 

International Day 

A letter was sent out from Mrs Linnane earlier in the week to explain in a bit more detail about our 

plans for the day. If you think you can help or be part of our day please let us know on the short 

form here. 

 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfi4MxsxmilbYWwdJcQYyoFYeheo1P-HddPg4y29SZUHNnH7A/viewform?usp=sf_link
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Nursery Places 

September 2024 

We currently have a few places in 

our Nursery for September 2025. 

Part time or full time places 

available. Please share the 

information with the wider 

community. For more information 

contact the school office on 01707 

375518 

 

Academy consultation 

As previously communicated, we are in 

consultation for a proposed Academy 

conversion. Your feedback on this 

process is invaluable, we would be 

grateful if you could fill in the very short 

feedback form here.  

Please follow the link here for 

information on the proposed academy 

conversion.  

http://here./
https://holyfamily.herts.sch.uk/key-information/academy-consultation

